Mayor Alice Ruby

City Manager Robert Mawson



Dillingham City Council
Chris Napoli
Michael Bennett
Aksel Buholm
Curt Armstrong
Kaleb Westfall
Perry Abrams

MEMORANDUM

Date:

March 10, 2022

To:

Planning Commission

From:

Patty Buholm, Planning Director

Subject:

Eagle Point Subdivision Documentation

The attached Documentation was given to me on the first day of my employment and I wanted to relay to the Planning Commission the lengthy process both Mr. Nelson's have had to experience in an attempt to transfer restricted property between family members due to a requirement change in Bureau of Indian Affairs Land Management Office.

Dagen Nelson was extremely helpful in providing information, copies, and previously submitted documentation. Due to limited electronic data access and difficulty finding information, this is the documentation that I relied on to get to the point of presenting to the Planning Commission for Eagle Point Subdivision.

All notification of adjacent landowners has been completed, all interested parties have been notified via codes requirements of certified return receipt USPS. As I write this memo, I have currently not received any communication via USPS or email in objection to approving the Eagle Point Subdivision.